January 8, 2018

Marion County Board of County Commissioners,

Please accept this letter as my official resignation from the Marion County Planning Commission and Board of Zoning Appeals effective immediately. This includes my representation of district 2 and my duties as the chairperson.

It has been an honor to serve the BOCC and all the citizens of Marion County for the past eight years. I could not have asked for a finer group of people to serve with. This county is fortunate to have such a dedicated and talented staff in the planning and zoning department. I expect nothing but positive things from these employees and volunteers in the future.

I have always been willing to help when needed. If there are any questions or concerns that should arise moving forward, please feel free to contact me. Thank you and it has been a pleasure.

Sincerely,

Nick Kraus